
Sanford School Department

Title I Literacy Program Monitor Notification

Date: 

Re:    

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

We feel that ______________________  would benefit from being monitored by 
the Title I teacher at this time.  This means that your child will no longer attend 
the Title I Literacy program during the day. 

We will continue to communicate with your child’s teacher about his/her 
progress in the classroom.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at your child’s school. 

Sincerely, 

Title I Teacher 

I have read and understand that my child, ____________________________, 
will be monitored for Literacy by the Title I staff. 

Signature____________________________    Date____________ 
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